
 

GO-RIDE 
and 

EVENT PHOTOGRAPHS 
 
When registering your child with Sleaford Wheelers Go-Ride most parents/guardians did not 
state that photographs of their child should not be taken. Under Data regulations we cannot 
include any person's photograph without their (or their parent/guardian's) specific consent. 
With the update of a new SWCC Website, Go-Ride are wishing to take some coaching 
photographs for their social media and also at events coming up throughout the year (MTB 
series, Grass Track series, Youth Criterium races, Lincolnshire cycle-cross etc).  
 
Would all parents/guardians please let myself or Sally Cragg (Go-Ride Welfare Officer) know 
their wishes concerning their child's photograph appearing in publicity material or on our 
Club website by signing and returning this form (please complete a separate form for each 
child). We would not want to have to exclude a group photograph (or indeed a child from 
such a photograph) simply because a parent/guardian had not responded. 
 
Please note: 
 
1. No child's name will be included without our first asking for your consent.  
2. Photographs will be used to promote the Club, Go-Ride and events only and will not be 
used for marketing purposes  
3. If you do not wish photographs of your child to appear this will of course not affect their 
event entry, or inclusion in any Go-Ride activity, in any way 
 
Thank you, Dennis Owen, Go-Ride Chairman 
 
Name of Child:  ………………………………………………………………………. 
 
*I consent to my child's photograph being taken as outlined above 
 *I do not consent to my child's photograph being taken as outlined above  
(delete as appropriate) 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………….. 
 
 
Dated ……………………………………………... 

 


